
April 30, 2020 
 
Dear Margaret Park Families,  
 
The following information has been provided to us by 
Green Action Centre: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Green Action Centre has adapted our annual Bike to School Month for Manitoba 
schools into "Bike Everywhere Month". The focus is getting families out riding in 
their communities, which are seeing record low levels of vehicle traffic. 
  
Teachers and families can register here for their free activity kit and chance to win 
prizes. Please share this info with teachers you think would be interested,          
particularly phys ed teachers. I'm happy to answer any questions. 
  
Our first activity, "Street Re:Design", is already available for download, with more 
on the way! 
Intro Video to "Street Re:Design" (30 seconds) 

Printable "Street Re:Design" Activity (3 pages) 

Registration and Information for Bike Everywhere Month 

Thank you! 
  
Sean Carlson (he/him/his) 
Active and Safe Routes to School Program, Green Action Centre 
204-925-3777 ext. 103 | 3rd floor, 303 Portage Ave., Winnipeg, MB   
 

Green Action Centre is your green living hub 
Support our work by becoming a member. Donate at CanadaHelps.org. 
Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | LinkedIn     
  

 

http://greenactioncentre.ca/bikeeverywhere
https://greenactioncentre.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Street-Redesign.mp4
https://greenactioncentre.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Street-Design-Activity.pdf
http://greenactioncentre.ca/bikeeverywhere
http://www.greenactioncentre.ca/
http://greenactioncentre.ca/support/become-a-member/
http://canadahelps.org/
https://www.facebook.com/GreenActionCentre/
https://twitter.com/greenactionctr
https://www.instagram.com/greenactioncentre/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/green-action-centre/

